
Over the next few weeks, we are welcoming our
2024 Foundation students into the school. They will
have the opportunity to visit the different learning
spaces and experience some of the programs we
offer at Oberon. If you happen to be here on one of
those mornings, please take the time to say hello
to some of our new families. 

World Teacherƍs Da^ 
Last Friday we celebrated World Teacherƍs Day and
we would like to express our appreciation and
gratitude to our teachers for their unwavering
dedication, passion, and commitment to our
students. Their commitment to fostering a
nurturing and inspiring learning environment has
made a profound impact on the lives of countless
students and we want to take this opportunity to
celebrate their extraordinary contributions. Their
roles as educators extend far beyond classrooms
and we are fortunate to have such a caring,
empathic and skilled teaching staff. This day is a
reminder of the invaluable service our teachers
provide to our community and their direct role in
shaping the future. 

I acknowledge the Wadawurrung people
as the traditional owners of the land. I pay
my respects to Elders past, present and
emerging, and acknowledge Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islanders as the first
people of Australia. 

A MESSAGE FROM
 MR. MCCOOMBE
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Term 4
November
6th - Grade 1/2 Incursion
7th - Breakfast Club
9th - Prep Coles Excursion
10th - Assembly
13th - 15th - 3/4 Camp
15th - 2024 Prep Transition
16th - Special Lunch
20th - 2024 Prep Parent Information Night 
21st - School Council
22nd - 2024 Prep Transition
24th - Curriculum Day (Student Free Day)
29th - 1st - 5/6 Camp
December
7th - Prep Dinner
8th - Colour Run

ADDRESS: 28 DOROTHˌ AˉENˈE,
BELMONT, ˉIC 3216
EMAIL:
OBERON.PS@EDˈCATION.ˉIC.GOˉ.Aˈ
PHONE:  (03) 5243 1613



F˅IEˁDLˌ ˅EˀIˁDE˅ˆ

House Sports
We enjoyed a fantastic day last Friday with the House Sports taking place on our ovals and
outdoor areas!It was great to see the smiling faces of the students utilising our vast grounds
and giving their best at the many different sports and activities. Thanks to Mr Dawson and Mrs
Stewart for organising the day and also thanks to the parents and staff who all helped
provide a great opportunity for our students to enjoy!

Colour Run
The Colour Run continues to raise funds for our school and projects such as the school
entrance mentioned above. Both students and staff are extremely excited for the Colour Run
event and we are sure families are as well! We have continued to see an increase in the
funds raised so again thank you and keep up the great work as our Colour Run date
approaches! You are still able to raise money and earn rewards to go towards pri_es. Pri_es to
ordered by the 10th of November, 

Prep Transition
We welcomed our 2024 Prep students who attended their first transition session on
Wednesday. All of our future students settled into Oberon school life extremely well and were
excited to see some familiar faces as well as making new friendships. A huge thank you must
go to Miss Jardine for her ama_ing organisation of the transition sessions and creating such a
positive experience for the kids!

Weeks 5, 6, 7, 8.

GR8 ˉALˈES

Donƍt forget to order your year book.
Click on this link to access the order
form. 

Obe˥ˢˡ P˥iˠa˥ˬ Pˢ˦˧ 
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Thank You
We would again like to thank our ama_ing parent
community for all of the support and assistance
you provide the school. The Oberon PS Raffle,
Breakfast Club, the Bunnings BBQ, Colour Run, our
School Council and Sub Committees are just some
of the ways in which the school has been
supported in a volunteer capacity from our school
community. It also maintains the wonderful Oberon
culture that has seen the school thrive in so many
ways!

We hope ever^one has a great \eekend.

   SVW McCQQmbe

Colour run is coming up! Can we
beat last yearƍs money raising
record?! Pri_es to ordered by the 10th
of November.



CIRCULAR CIRCUSCIRCULAR CIRCUS
HOW DID SHE DO THATĘ! Ć ALL STUDENTSHOW DID SHE DO THATĘ! Ć ALL STUDENTS
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The Grade 4 VWXdenWV haYe been
engaged in Whe fanWaVWic Oberon

Bike EdXcaWion program. Well done
Wo all Whe VWXdenWV Zho parWicipaWed

and Mr Nalder, Mr BroZn, Mr
FraVer, Mr Gro]danoYVki and oXr

fanWaVWic YolXnWeerV Sarah Pile and
Caleb EdhoXVe for Wheir efforWV in

organiVing and rXnning WhiV
program.



�HE GArDEV
CHECK _��

KeeÖ ûËéÙ eûeÝ Öeeled fËÙ cécéÄbeÙÝƤ chillieÝƤ ÖéÄÖkiÅƤ õaäeÙÄelËÅÝƤ ÖËäaäËeÝƤ ÝØéaÝhƤ
ĀécchiÅiƤ beaÅÝƤ ÝäÙaõbeÙÙieÝƤ cËÙÅƤ leek aÅd gaÙlicƣ Well dËÅe MÙ G aÅd helÖeÙÝƨƨƨ



Sˣˢ˥˧˦ daˬ
We˟˟ dˢˡe ˧ˢ a˟˟ ˪hˢ ˣa˥˧iciˣa˧ed aˡd ˠade i˧ a

fab˨˟ˢ˨˦ daˬ. Thaˡk ˬˢ˨ ˧ˢ a˟˟ ˧he he˟ˣe˥˦, daˬ˦ ˟ike ˧hi˦
caˡˡˢ˧ ˥˨ˡ ˦ˠˢˢ˧h˟ˬ ˪i˧hˢ˨˧ ˧he e˫˧˥a haˡd˦!

Thank ûËé ôeÙû méch äË liääle CËleÝ fËÙ keeÖing éÝ cËËl
õiäh ähe dËnaäiËn Ëf Iceû ÖËleÝƣ








